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Letter from the President 
Hopefully as you read this article, warm weather is here to stay! I 

do see green sprouts that will soon become spring flowers and I 

love hearing the birds chirping again.  

The Chicago SGNA Conference is May 4 at College of DuPage.  The Board of 

Directors are working hard for you to have a great educational 

experience.  The Conference will broaden your education and provide you 

with networking opportunities.  

The Board of Directors are volunteers and every year we announce the need 

for volunteers. There are perks associated with your involvement in the SGNA 

organization: 

• Great opportunity to network and meet colleagues you can call on when 

you have a question or help with a problem. 

• Free CEUs 

• Add it to your yearly evaluation at work and/or your resume. 

If you want to become a volunteer please contact us at Chicago SGNA .  

Sincerely,  

Linda Vainer 



Please consider volunteering! 

Contact us @ http://

www.chicagosgna.org 

Message us thru Facebook: Chicago 

SGNA 

Talk to us at SPRING INTO GI on 

May 4, 2019 
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